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Welcome Back!  

 

We hope you’ve all had a lovely break and made 

the most of the fabulous sunshine! Spring 2 is an-

other busy half term that brings lots of events for 

both children, parent and families.  

Keep an eye on the new school website, on par-

ent mail and on the newsletters to find out all 

about important dates coming up. 

Important Dates for your Diary next half term. 

More details to follow soon... 

4th March Day in the Life of a Year 6—Reading Parent Session 

6th March Day in the Life of a Year 6—Reading Parent Session 

6th March Year 6 Parents Evening 

7th March World Book Day 

8th March Parents Toilet Training Workshop 

11th March Parents Evening 

15th March Red Nose Day 

18th March Parents Evening 
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On Wednesday 27th February, 16 children from Holgate's choir attended the 
Holgate Academy to sing in the 2019 Holgate Schools Choir Festival. We have 

been practising our songs for many weeks and were all super excited! We sang 
Fight Song by Rachel Platten and Human by Rag 'n' Bone. It was fabulous to 

watch the other local schools too. Lots of adults came to watch and Miss Roe/
Miss Willett think we sang our hearts out. 

Well done choir, we are super proud of 
you!   

What a busy week we had in 2JB – In English we have been writing instructions; how to 
make a mask and how to clean your teeth. Pupils have used imperative verbs to be clear 
and more specific. We have been handling data in maths; learning to read and interpret 
pictograms and block graphs and we are now beginning to draw our own. 
To conclude our topic on Africa we had an AMAZING drumming session with Milla – It was 
great to see so many parents come to join in. Both parents and children said how much 
fun it was, how exciting it was to try something new and how good it made them feel. 
THANK YOU for joining us. 
2JB had a visit from 3KW this week too; Year 3 have been writing comic style stories about 
Traction Man and his adventures. It was lovely to see and hear pupils sharing their own 
work with a real audience. Reading is such an important life skill and all pupils gained such 
a lot of from this air and share buddy system. 

 
 


